
 

 

5 June 2018  

 

Guy Barnett, Minister for Energy 

Basslink Return to Service 

The Government welcomes the announcement of the return to service of Basslink. 

The Government’s ongoing priority is energy security for Tasmanians and at no time during 

Basslink’s outage has the State’s energy security been at risk. 

Since Basslink came offline in March, Hydro Tasmania’s storages have remained 

comfortably above the levels the Government established to ensure energy security in 

Tasmania. 

 


